
 

 

 
 

 
 

2020 MUNICIPAL CAPITAL GRANT APPLICATIONS 
ARE DUE BY JULY 31, 2019 

 
On May 22, 2019, Town of Penetanguishene Council approved a $25,000 Community 
Organizations Grant Reserve.  This funding demonstrates Council’s commitment to working 
with eligible organizations that provide beneficial programs, services and/or projects to the 
community. 
 
Eligibility criteria, policy guidelines, application timelines and forms can be found on the Town’s 
website or by clicking on the link below: 
 
2020 Municipal Capital Grant Program 
 
This Notice is a reminder that Applications are due by July 31, 2019 and can be hand 
delivered or emailed to: 
 
Carrie Robillard, CPA, CGA 
Director of Finance/Treasurer 
The Corporation of the Town of Penetanguishene 
10 Robert Street West, P.O. Box 5009 
Penetanguishene, ON L9M 2G2 
705-549-7453 x210 
crobillard@penetanguishene.ca  

https://www.penetanguishene.ca/en/townhall/resources/Municipal-Capital-Grant-Program.pdf
mailto:crobillard@penetanguishene.ca

